
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 7, 2020 
 
 
SLV-24V, SLV-24N, and SOC24-V, SOC-24VN Sensors, 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised, the SLV-24V, SLV-24N and SLV-24M are obsolete. 
Both the SLV-24V and the SLV-24N have been replaced by the SOC-24V and SOC-24VN  
 
   Obsolete      Replacement  

SLV-24V SOC-24V 

SLV-24N SOC-24VN 

SLV-24M No Replacement 

 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact International Sales at 714-670-3235. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
 


